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    QUOTE OF THE MONTH:                Fire Fighters are indispensable foot soldiers here at home. 

 
 

    LAST ALARM:  
 
    Retired District Chief John Bailey passed away July 7, 2018.  A Memorial 
    Service was conducted at the Evangel Temple and many came to pay last respects. 

 

    

     
 

     
       
         
 

Retired Captain Neil Nevins passed away August 6, 2018.  Funeral 

Services were held at Blackrock Baptist Church in Yulee, Florida. 

Pictured Left:  Jax RFA President John Wood is presenting Patsy Nevins with the 

Jacksonville Retired Firefighters Widow’s Coin. 

 WWidow’s Coin. 

Retired Engineer Manly Bolin passed away August 11, 2018.  

Manly retired in 2004 from Fire Station 43. (Maxville) He served 

as 1st District Vice President for the Florida Professional Fire 

Fighters many years.   

Pictured Left:   Bob Carver, Past President of the Professional 

Firefighters of Florida and Retired JFRD Engineer is presenting 

Wanda Bolin with Manly’s Helmet.   Bob spent over 25 years as 

the President and retired from Fire Station 23. 



Members Report: 
 

 
            

Upcoming Events:   Jacksonville Police and Fire Pension Fund are holding an Affidavit 

Breakfast Social on Saturday, August 25, 2018 from 9:00 am to 11:00 am.  The breakfast will 

be held at the Pension Office located at 2 West Monroe Street.  Please RSVP with Steve Lundy at  

(904) 255-8956 or SLundy@coj.net. 

 

The Jacksonville Association of Firefighters, Local 122 cordially invite You to our “Celebration of 100 Years 

serving the Firefighters of Jacksonville.  The date is September 8, 2018 at the “Old Firehouse” # 8 and the Drill 

Tower.  625 Stockton Street 10:00 am to 4:00 pm.  President of Local 122, Randy Wyse has invited all firefighters, 

retirees and their families to a “Centennial Family Fun Day”. 

 

 

           Jacksonville Retired Firefighter’s Association 
                                  Election Time Again! 
 

   The following positions are up for the election process.  They are as follows: 

 
    President; 1st Vice President; 2nd Vice President; Secretary; and Treasurer. 

 

If any retiree is interested in running for one of the above office, please submit a letter prior to the September 13th, 2018 

Monthly breakfast to the election committee consisting Paul Lutzen and Charlie Geiger or President John Wood. Their 

addresses are as follows:   Letters may be sent via USPS to one of the Election Committee members: 

 

                   Paul Lutzen                                    Charlie Geiger                               President John Wood 

                   4220 Cedar Road                           86423 Meadowfield Bluffs            55 Robin Road            

                   Orange Park, Florida 32065          Yulee, Florida  32097-84190         Orange Park, Florida  32073                                                

 

                                         

 

 

            

   

 

 

 

During the JFRD Awards Ceremony which was held on July 15, 2018 at the 

Fire Fighter’s Hall, Past President Wayne Doolittle was presented with the 

“Andy Graham” Outstanding Service Award.  Wayne was presented the 

award in recognition of his Exemplary Service and Selfless Dedication to 

the Community  and the Jacksonville Fire Rescue Department. 

Picture at Left:  1st Vice President Ronnie Learn, Past President Wayne 

Doolittle and President John Wood. 
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